Haddenham St Marys CE School
Headteacher Karen Collett

Consultation response form for proposed expansion and building work at
Haddenham St Mary’s CE School

| support the proposed expansion of the school and the necessary building work D

| do not support the proposed expansion of the school and the necessary building work D
Please tick the box that most applies to you.

 am a:

Parent/carer D

Member of the school staff D

Governor

Member of the local community D

Neighbour D

Other (please spPeCify) .ivviiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiienaeeas

If you wish to make further comments please use the box below. If necessary please continue
on a separate sheet.

Please return this form by 5pm on Friday 16" December 2016 to the school office, or by email
to stmhconsult@buckscc.gov.uk or send it by post to:

Paula Campbell-Balcombe
Buckinghamshire County Council
School Commissioning, 4th Floor
County Hall

Walton Street

Aylesbury

HP201UZ

Thank you for taking the time to respond


mailto:stmhconsult@buckscc.gov.uk

